HMLD

Holden Municipal Light Department

Street Light Conversion Program — Update 1
March 2017

e The Light Department is the recipient of a grant from the State Department

of Energy Resources (DOER) to facilitate the conversion of our street lights
to LED.

e Various LED fixtures are being or have been
installed on a section of Holden Street as part
of our pilot program to see which lights will
work best for us.

e There will be eight different fixtures from 4
different suppliers, each with a letter

designator upon the pole it’s located (A — H).

e Two models from each supplier, 4000K and

3000K, are being tested. These numbers refer
to the measurement of CCT — Correlated Color Temperature. The CCT is
displayed in the “cool” or “warmth” of the light. The “cooler” models
(4000k) have received a good deal of attention lately, especially from the
American Medical Association.

e If you have preferences or thoughts on the various lights, please send us an
email at HMLD-streetlights@holdenma.qov and include the letter
designation(s) with your comments so we can track your preferences. You

can also leave comments at our office at One Holden Street.
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